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Pupils of 
the week 

Lola-Rose Bennett 

Joey-Jay                        

Millar-Hancock 

Mason Lane 

Joey Morgan 

Donika Kimbunga 

Mia Bennison 

Luke McGreevy 

Sally Toomey 

Home              

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked… 

Why do we         

support                  

charities?       

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

Our Act of Kindness award this week goes to Elena McAuley. She 

noticed that one of her class mates was looking a little bit sad at 

playtime and left the game she was playing to see if she was okay.                          

What a lovely thing to do. Well done, Elena! 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please could children wear odd socks on Monday to launch anti-bullying week?                                                    

All will become clear to the children during Monday’s assembly! 

During our staff meeting this week, we looked at the Learning Journey Book from each class, 

and celebrated the amazing work that is going on across our school. Our focus upon beautiful 

work can clearly be seen in all areas of our curriculum. Well done, folks! Mrs Channing                

            If you wish for your child to change from school meals to packed 

lunch or vice versa, please let the office staff know, giving them one 

week notice of the change. Thank you! 

                         Thank you, grown ups!                                                                   

Thank you to everyone for adhering to our requests to 

wear face coverings when on school premises. It’s 

great to know that we are all working together to keep 

our school family safe. 

Raising money for Children in Need                                                                                           

Thank you to everyone who donated money to Children in Need! 

The children looked very relaxed in their non uniform today - it was 

so very colourful on the  playground during playtime! The children 

enjoyed Pudsey activities in their classes during Golden Time.  

On Wednesday we had a special Remembrance assembly for the whole 

school. Well done to everyone who sat quietly and thoughtfully throughout. 

As well as remembering those who have given their lives for us, we thought 

about how we may make our world a better place by treating others with care 

and respect and settling differences with words and not actions.                                                             

Welcome to our family!                                                                                                       

Welcome to Joey-Jay, who joined our Roseberry family this week.       

I know he’s made lots of friends already and it’s lovely seeing him 

coming into school with a smiley face! 



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Lovely magazines!                                                                                                            
This week, the Kelly family donated some super magazines to our school for 

our Team point winners to read during ERIC time (Everyone Reads In Class).                                                   
Thank you, folks - I wouldn’t mind reading these myself! If you have comics at home 

that you would like to donate, they will be most gratefully received! 

Please do not park on the yellow zig zags or directly opposite the school entrance.                 

Careless parking and driving on the pavement is putting children at risk. 

                                      Mrs Maylard's Online Used Uniform Shop                                                                                               

Remember, we have lots of good quality uniform items for sale - it 

would be a shame for them to go to waste if your child could wear 

them and we can raise money for school through selling them!                                                                 

Please email your requests to v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org                                                                 

Thank you, RAFT! 

This week, we had a special delivery of brand new play    

equipment for each of our bubbles. Each bubble received a 

large plastic basket containing footballs, small balls, long and short skipping ropes and bats.                             

It has been absolutely lovely to see children playing with these on the playground, happily                 

engaged and active, playing with one another and having fun!                                                 

Three cheers for RAFT! 

                                Keeping us informed                                                                          

Please let us know straight away if your child, or someone they live with or have had 

close contact with, has COVID-19 symptoms or if you are contacted by the         

Track and Trace service. Thank you!                                                                                          

Thank you to the Bonner family!                                                                                              

This week, the Bonner family donated two lovely footballs to our school. I know that 

children in bubble 2 and bubble 5 have thoroughly enjoyed playing with these!  

How many Pudseys can you find on this week’s newsletter? 

Christmas lunch                                                                                                              
It’s hard to believe that Christmas is just around the corner! On 16th December, we will 

be having our Christmas lunch. If your child has a packed lunch but you would like 
them to have Christmas lunch, look out for the letter that should have come home with 
your child today. You will need to return the reply slip to order your child’s lunch, which 
is payable through ParentPay. If your child already has a school meal, you don’t need 

to do anything!                                                                                                              
Children will also be allowed to wear a Christmas jumper on 16th December, rather than their 
school jumper or cardigan. The world may feel very different at the moment, but Christmas will 

still be fun at Roseberry! 


